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Dear Marvellous Mother,

Namaskar!

We are pleased to invite all our super moms of Pre-Nursery to Kg to the upcoming Mother’s
Day event at our school. This day is a special occasion for us to celebrate and recognize the
significant role that mothers play in their child's life.

We have planned an exciting line-up of events to make this day more memorable. We are
delighted to share with you the details of the three events that we have organized for this
year's celebration:

Ramp Walk: The theme of Ramp Walk is Retro.

Mothers can walk down the ramp, showcasing their fashion sense and confidence.

Hula Hoop Game:

Mothers can participate in a fun and competitive game of hula hoop. Hoolah Hoops will be
provided by the school.

Sustainable Fashion Show:

This event is particularly special as it aims to promote sustainable living and is a great
platform to showcase creativity and costume designs from newspapers, jute bags, old
magazines, fresh flowers, etc. Mothers can bring the prepared costume and jewelry from
home. Mothers will be given 30 mins to dress up their child as a model. Finally, the mother
and child will walk together on the ramp.

The program will conclude with an award ceremony and a vote of thanks.

The event is scheduled to take place on 13.05.23 from 10.00 a.m onwards at Amphitheater
(Entry and Parking will be from gate no.3).

Just click on the link given below to participate in the activities.

https://forms.gle/dtMKdDqaNaYpBj2i8

We kindly request all mothers to be present at the event to make it a grand success.
We look forward to your participation in making this event memorable for everyone.

Thank you for your support.
Warm regards,

Principal

Sparsh Global School

https://forms.gle/dtMKdDqaNaYpBj2i8

